
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan & Diana Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan & Diana Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 02:04 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: LaBerge Collection Update

05/18/2009

 

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan & Diana Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm 

your continued interest in receiving email from us. 

  

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have just updated the website with 100 more specimens recently released 

from the collection of Gene and Sally LaBerge.  Some good Brazilian material 

in this update, amongst many, many others. 

  

Do not forget that the auctions close Tuesday evening at 7 p.m. Eastern 

Standard time.  Some specimens of outstanding quality are on offer at bargain 

starting prices. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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